
20W Mosholu Pkwy apt. 33k 

Bronx, NY 10468 

(718) 295 3598 

Dannyodame@yahoo.com 

 

Dear Gap, 

I am writing this letter to apply for the graphic design opening at Gap. I found out about this 

job opportunity through online internet searches. I am currently a student at New York City College of 

Technology and I believe I am qualified for this position. I am interested in applying for this job 

position because I really appreciate the art that goes into window installations and I am willing to be a 

part of the creative process. 

 I would be grateful for a chance to be interviewed for further information. Please take a look 

at my resume for further information. Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to 

speaking with you about this employment opportunity. 

  

Sincerely, 

Nelson Daniel Agyei-Odame 
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